
Feedback on Health Professional Conduct 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Health Professional's Name] 

Address: [Health Professional's Address] 

Dear [Health Professional's Name], 

I am writing to formally provide feedback regarding my recent experience with your services on 

[insert date]. Unfortunately, I found the conduct displayed during my visit to be unsatisfactory 

for the following reasons: 

• Inadequate communication regarding my health concerns. 

• Lack of professional demeanor which affected my comfort and trust. 

• Failure to follow proper protocols during the examination. 

I believe that constructive feedback is essential for professional growth and improvement. I hope 

that you will take this matter seriously and consider making necessary adjustments for future 

patient interactions. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to seeing improvements in your 

practice. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


